
 

                                                                        

Missing Juvenile: Tyshawn Gerald 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, April 1, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Tyshawn Gerald, 16, was last seen on Saturday, March 30, 

2024, wearing black pants, a black jacket, and on a black bicycle leaving his home in the 2400 

block of Falcon Road in Charleston. He was reportedly headed to the mall with a man-only 

known as “Rashaud.” Gerald has no history of running away, no mental or physical health 

issues, and does not have a phone.  

 

 
Age: 16 | Height: 5’ | Weight: 140 | Hair: Brown | Eyes: Brown 

 

If anyone has information about his whereabouts, please contact the Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700. If contact is made after hours, please notify Consolidated 

Dispatch at 843-743-7200. 


